
 

 

PTSO Meeting February 28, 2017  
 

 

Meeting begins at 7:08pm  

 

After Prom:  

last year's budget was $5000, Charged $10 per person--increase the 

charge to $15 per person?  

To be held at HAC-- $200 for security, $2650 for HAC, approximately 

$400 for an inflatable,  

include games, pool, no DJ, food, centerpieces  

Will need to prepare a sign-up genius for parents to donate gift cards and 

food donations 

(Prom is approximately $40 per person-- held at Waterfall) 

  

Spelling Bee-- High School musical  

PTSO has the second weekend of concessions. There are three shows 

 (there is an understudy show as well)  

We will need snack shack volunteers, food donations? 

 

Per Leigh Anne--  

So far, 30 firefly tickets have been sold.  

The defensive driving fundraiser course-- we have 36 signed up so far 

($360 to be used for the after prom.) 

 

Eighth grade graduation/finale will be held June 11th  

Kim and Linda are co-chairing. The dance will be from 7 to 9 PM that 

evening.  

There will also be a reception with donated food and need volunteers!  

 

High school graduation--  

PTSO will receive two sets (of six tickets)  

The winners of these sets of tickets can select any row that they would 

like.  



 

 

There will be a silent auction and a raffle for the sets of tickets. One 

ticket for five dollars or three tickets for $10  

The students will receive six tickets per family. Seating is first come, 

first seated.  

Our raffles will be on sale from May 1 through May 19 

 

Our next PTSO meeting to be held on March 21st at 7pm 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Jeni Rolison  

PTSO secretary  
 


